
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

This week…  

✓ We created our own super veggies! We drew our healthy 

heroes and gave them super names. We discussed what their 

super power was and how they would save Supertato! 

✓ On Wednesday we found Supertato in a tangle! He had been 

tied up in a basket with padlocks on! We had to solve the clues 

and match the keys to the locks to free him. Luckily, he was 

OK but we needed to catch this mischievous pea… and we did!!! 

✓ The glass and a piece of paper trap worked perfectly and it 

was time to teach our cheeky friend how to be good. We 

forgave him for his behaviour and he promised to make good 

choices from now on. 

✓ In Drawing Club we met some more cheeky peas called Creepy 

and Blackeye who feature in an old cartoon called The 

Poddington Peas. They were cheating at a vegetable 

competition! We talked about cheating and how it is 

‘dishonest’. We discussed how it makes others feel and how 

it’s ok to not be the winner. 

Next week… 

➢ We will begin our new topic on ‘where will you go?’ this 

will lead us into exploring holidays, transport and oceans. 

➢ We will be discussing moving up with our class this week 

as they have their Year 1 visit on Thursday 3rd July. 

Please have a chat with your child about their visit, 

before and after. It will be lovely day meeting new staff 

and exploring a new classroom. Children come to EYFS as 

normal in the morning and go home from there as normal 

at the end of the day. 

Reminders and other info 

• Please bring book bags every day for daily 

reading. 

• Junk modelling donations welcomed 

• Please order school dinners. 

• Please bring hats and apply sun cream (before 

school) when the weather is sunny and warm. 

• Water only in drinks bottles. 

Diary dates:  

PE is Tuesdays 

and Fridays.  

Library books get 

changed every 

Tuesday. 

Reading books 

changed on 

Fridays 

 

Jobs for the weekend! 

• Share reading books – please sign diaries to show home 

reads.  

• Homework folder – sentence building! 
 

Email photos of your home learning and weekend 

adventures to: 

admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Visit the Reception 

webpage 
scan the QR code > 

for newsletters, 

galleries, info and 

updates! 
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Reception Class Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 27th June 2025 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs Owen and Miss Webster  
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